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Happy Mardi Gras! 
Log on to 
Lentmadness.org to 
research and fill out 
your bracket.              

Join us at Church: 
12:00 pm, 5:30 pm, 
5:45 pm drive thru 
Ashes

Think about and plan 
how to help 
contribute to the 
dignity of our 
unhoused siblings in 
Christ.

Tell a friend or family 
member a story 
about yourself that 
they have never 
heard. Ask them to 
tell you a story.

Pray for the people on 
our parish prayer list 
by name. They are 
listed in the bulletin 
found on our website.
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Set aside a place in 
your home to be quiet 
and listen to God. 

Have dinner with your 
family or a friend 
tonight and discuss 
how you can help 
those who don't have 
enough.

Write a kind note to 
each of your family 
members and put 
them in a place that 
will surprise them. Or 
mail them!

Close your eyes and 
spend 5 minutes in 
silence today. How 
does it feel?

Do you have a 
favorite Bible story? 
Share it with a friend 
or loved one and tell 
them why you love it. 
If not, try to find 
one.

Say "I love you" to 
someone who needs to 
hear it.

Think about what it 
means to have 
enough. Thank God 
for those things you 
have enough of.
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Say a prayer for 
others using a finger 
labyrinth.

Take a walk, or do 
something else to 
take care of the body 
God gave you.

Share a silly video or 
cute picture with 
someone who needs 
extra love today.

Check in on the Lent 
madness standings, 
who are you rooting 
for today? Why? Talk 
about it with family 
or friends.

Full Moon! Go for an 
evening walk in the 
moonlight.

Find a prayer, poem, 
or saying that moves 
you  and write it on a 
piece of paper. Carry 
it with you 
throughout the day.

How do you forgive 
your enemies? Pray 
about forgiveness 
today.
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 Talk to God while 
you plant seeds or 
care for a plant.

At dinner tonight, 
talk about all the 
people involved in 
growing, harvesting, 
preparing, and 
serving your food.

Try to respond to 
rudeness with love 
and compassion today.

Write a thank you 
note to a teacher, 
mentor, or friend who 
has helped you then 
mail it.

Commit to not buying 
anything today that 
isn't essential for you 
or your family. How 
long could you do this?

Pray St. Patrick's 
Breastplate with a 
friend or family 
member.

Ask God to give 
strength and courage 
to the men and 
women who attend 
recovery meetings at 
St. Andrews
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Share your best smile 
with someone who 
needs it today. What 
other kindness can 
you offer? 

How do you express 
your heart to God?

Take a moment to 
get outside and 
appreciate God's 
creation.

Call or text someone 
who needs 
encouragement today.

Go for a walk and 
pick up trash along 
the way. Think about 
ways to take care of 
God's creation.

Donate a wish list 
item to the 
Alabaster Jar Project 
www.alabasterjarproject.org

Pray for the women 
and volunteers in the 
Alabaster Jar 
Project.
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Begin to color your 
Alleluia butterfly, and 
think about how God 
transforms your life.

Put your phone or 
other electronics down 
for 10 minutes and 
just be.

Review the final 8 
saints in Lent 
madness.

Think of 10 things 
you have enough of 
today and write them 
down or share them 
with a family 
member.

Clean up a mess that 
someone else made.

Try to catch the 
sunrise (6:38 am) or 
sunset (7:08 pm). 
Send God a quick 
thank you.

Write the Lord's 
prayer on a blank 
piece of paper and 
then decorate it.

    Palm Sunday      2 3 4 5 6 7 8

 Make a palm cross or 
twig cross and hold it 
in your hands while 
thinking about 
Jesus's path to the 
cross.

Create a piece of art 
or do a creative 
project that glorifies 
the Lord.

Forgive someone who 
has hurt you, either 
in person or in your 
heart.

What pieces of 
yourself do you hide 
that might bless 
others?

Prepare a simple meal 
to share with family 
or friends (in person 
or virtually).

Pray the Stations of 
the Cross.

Spend time together 
with a friend or 
family member.

Happy Easter         9      

Alleluia the Lord is 
Risen! Bring your 
Alleluia Butterfly to 
Worship this morning.




